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Queensferry High School Venue Rules 

 

➢ No parents are able to remain on poolside, in the changing rooms or at 

the window during lessons but can wait in the seating area in the 

corridor leading up to the pool. 

 

➢ No mobile phones should be used on poolside or in the changing rooms. 

 

➢ No belongings should be left in the cubicles. Please use the lockers 

provided. 

 

➢ Please leave any buggies/prams outside of the changing rooms. 

 

➢ Please arrive as close to your class start time as possible and wait at the 

poolside entrance for the class to be collected.  

 

➢ No children should be on poolside before their lesson begins. 

 

➢ If you/your child feels unwell please do not attend lessons. 

 

➢ Please be respectful to staff at all times. 


